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Friday, 25 November 2022 

Newsletter 
 Congratulations to Rojo for a weekly attendance of 97.59% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Willow-Rae Yellow Lenny Verde Lilly Azul Daisy 

Red Charlie Blue Harry Amarillo Freya Morado Rosie 

Green Olivia Orange Rory Rosa Delilah Rojo Kacey 

 

BBC Children In Need Appeal 
This year, Edgewood raised £319, for the BBC children in need appeal. We would 

like to thank everyone that donated and helped us make a real difference to 

children’s lives.  

 

Odd Socks Dinner 
On Monday 14th November 2022, all children that had a school dinner were placed in a draw to win 

a Worry Monster donated by COOMBS Catering. I am delighted to announce that the winner was 

Remiah. Here she is receiving her prize. Well done, Remiah. 
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Christmas Dinner 
The Christmas Dinner in school will be taking place on Thursday 15th December – 

please see the delicious menu below.  Bookings can be made on iPay until Sunday 

11th December. 

 

Toy Swap  
The 'Toy Swap' will be taking place this Monday 28th November. Please drop off your old toys to 

reception by the end of today - where you will be given a voucher for Monday. 

 

Lost Property 
We are receiving an increasing number of lost property items, that are not labelled with 

children’s names. Please ensure that all clothes are labelled so we can return it to the 

right child should it get lost. 

 

Application deadline for 2023 reception places 

The application deadline for reception places for the new academic year is 15th January 2023.  If 
you would like to find out more about our school, please have a look at the information on our 
website or contact the school office.  If you wish to have a tour during the school day, please 
contact the office to arrange a suitable date and time.  Please note that at busy times we may 
have to combine tours with more than one family. 

I am so pleased we are able once again to welcome prospective new parents to come and see our 
amazing school while the children are in and see how fantastically behaved they are, how hard 
they are working and how much they enjoy being at Edgewood 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 



 


